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POSTERS 
Please post the following notices at all business 
locations in a common area that is visible to and 
frequented by employees during the workday. 
Examples of appropriate posting locations include a 
breakroom or on a wall next to a time clock. Posters 
must also be used in any areas used for the treatment 
of injured workers and the administration of first aid and 
on employee informational bulletin boards. 

  
 C-105 – Notice of Compliance – Workers’ Compensation Law: 

This document serves as the mandatory workers compensation posting notice. The 
poster must be printed on 8½ × 11-inch (letter size) paper. Make sure to select the 
appropriate insurer name from the dropdown list and enter your company name, the 
policy number, and the policy start and end dates on the form. Please note, the failure 
to post this notice may result in a $500.00 fine payable to the New York Workers’ 
Compensation Board in addition to other penalties imposed by law. 

 
 C-105.1 – Notice to be Posted by Employers Under WCL Automotive or 

Horse–Drawn Vehicles: 
The following employers that own or operate automotive or horse-drawn vehicles are 
required to use this poster: 

• Employers with no minimum staff of regular employees required to report for work 
at an established place of business maintained by the employer 

• Every employer engaged in moving household goods or furniture 
 

When necessary, this must be posted in all vehicles owned or operated by the employer. 
Print this notice on a white 6 × 4-inch index card or ledger. Make sure to select the 
appropriate insurer name from the dropdown list and enter your company name, the 
policy number, and the policy start and end dates on the form. The failure to post or 
maintain the notice in any of the employer’s vehicles is considered presumptive evidence 
that the employer has failed to secure the payment of compensation.  

 
 Fraud Prevention Poster: 

Use this poster to reinforce the message to employees that workers compensation fraud 
is a serious crime and to let employees know how they can report fraud. 

 
  


